
COURT EVENT ONLY  
 

There is no docket entry for Document #142. A call to the clerk of court confirmed that this 
is a “Court Event Only” entry consisting of a letter to the court which is not filed on ECF. 
Given the notice of attorney hearing (See doc143.pdf) it would appear this was a letter from 
Gerald Williams or his attorney on something to do with their attorney/client representation. 
This is merely speculation and not confirmed by any official source. 


